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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 

LEGAL PUBLICATIONS 
 

BANCO INTER S.A. (B3: BIDI3, BIDI4 and BIDI11) (“Company”), in compliance with the guidelines contained 

in the “OFÍCIO CIRCULAR/ANUAL-2022-CVM/SEP”, informs that it stopped publishing documents required 

by Law No. 6,404/76 in the “Diário Oficial do Estado de Minas Gerais“, maintaining the publication of such 

acts in the “Jornal Estado de Minas” newspaper, as provided for in article 289 of the aforementioned law, 

which, since January 1, 2022, with the entry into force of Law nº 13,818/19, no longer requires to publish 

such acts in official bodies. The Company's Registration Form has already been updated to reflect the new 

legal regime of legal publications. 

 

Belo Horizonte, March 9, 2022. 

 

HELENA LOPES CALDEIRA 

CHIEF FINANCIAL AND INVESTOR RELATIONS OFFICER 


